From: Katharine Loveday [mailto:Katharine@kidsinspire.org.uk] 
Sent: 28 March 2018 14:09
To: Ken Walker
Subject: Thank You

Dear Ken,

Thank you very much for arranging for me to speak to the Rotary Club of South Woodham Ferrers yesterday evening. Please thank the Rotary members for making me feel so welcome and for their generous donations. I would be most grateful if you could ask your fellow Rotarian who took a photo to send me a copy via e-mail so that we can share this on social media.

Terry Tilbrook mentioned that there may be an opportunity for Kids Inspire to become more involved next year during his Presidency and to benefit from the Swimarathon. We would really welcome this opportunity and it would make a big difference to the number of children we are able to support.

I have put together some more information and leaflets for you as requested and Ros Luckman has kindly agreed to drop these in to you.

Wishing you a relaxing Easter weekend.

With kind regards,
Katharine

Katharine Loveday
Corporate Fundraiser
Kids Inspire
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